
 

 © 2024 Fannie Mae     Servicing Notice     Page 1 of 1 

Servicing Notice                                     June  12, 2024 
                      

Republic Mortgage Insurance Company acquired by Arch Capital Group Ltd. 
 
 
Fannie Mae has approved the acquisition of Republic Mortgage Insurance Company and Republic Mortgage Insurance Company 
of North Carolina and its affiliates (RMIC) by Arch U.S. MI Holdings, Inc., a subsidiary of Arch Capital Group Ltd.  RMIC is now an 
affiliate of our approved mortgage insurers Arch Mortgage Insurance Company and United Guaranty Residential Insurance 
Company.  
 
Still, RMIC continues to be a suspended Fannie Mae mortgage insurer. This means that RMIC continues to insure loans originated 
prior to its placement into run-off but does not insure new mortgage loans. All servicing activities in connection with RMIC-
insured loans (such as,  premium renewals, policy cancellations, workout options, and claims processing) will continue as usual. 
As a reminder: 

 All RMIC claims are filed by Fannie Mae on behalf of the servicer; and  

 Fannie Mae has obtained delegation of authority from RMIC for all workout options in accordance with Servicing Guide   
F-2-06, Mortgage Insurer Delegations for Workout Options.  

 
Servicers may contact RMIC Policy Servicing directly at 800-884-RMIC (7642) or via email at policyservicing@rmic.com.  
 
 
 
 
 

https://servicing-guide.fanniemae.com/svc/f-2-06/mortgage-insurer-delegations-workout-options
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